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PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD 

INVITATION TO BID

(Single Stage Two Envelopes)


Pakistan Cricket Board (PCB) with its Head Office located at Gaddafi Stadium Lahore, Ferozepur Road Lahore invites sealed bids on single stage two envelope basis from the eligible firms/contractors registered with Income Tax and Sales Tax Departments and who are on Active Taxpayers List of the Federal Board of Revenue and registered with Pakistan Engineering Council (PEC) C6 and above for the following work: - 

Installation of Tube well and Repair & Maintenance Works at                  Bugti Cricket Stadium, Quetta

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bidding documents, containing detailed terms and conditions, etc. can be obtained from the Office of the Infrastructure & Project Department, Pakistan Cricket Board, Gaddafi Stadium Lahore on payment of Rs. 5,000/- ( Rupees Five Thousand Only) in the form of pay order or bank draft in the favour of Pakistan Cricket Board  10th July 2024 on working days from 9.am. to 5 pm.

The Bids, prepared in accordance with the instructions in the bidding documents, must reach at to the office of the undersigned at or before 1100 hours, on 12th July 2024.  Bids will be opened the same day at 1130 hours.  

Pakistan Cricket Board reserves the right in its discretion to cancel or amend the entire bidding process at any stage and to reject any or all bids prior to acceptance.

This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk and Pakistan Cricket Board website at www.pcb.com.pk  



Director 
Infrastructure Department
Pakistan Cricket Board
Gaddafi Stadium Lahore
UAN: 111 22 77 77
Tel:  042 - 35717231 – 4
Fax: 042 – 35711860
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